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Umpqua Health Alliance (UHA) Accepting Funding Applications 

UHA to Help Fund Community Health Initiatives 

Roseburg, Oregon - Umpqua Health Alliance’s Community Advisory Council is now accepting funding applications in 

support of projects and programs that align with UHA’s Community Health Improvement Plan (CHIP) to further the 

health and wellbeing of Douglas County residents. 

Since 2016, the Community Advisory Council (CAC) has allocated more than $2 million in CHIP funding. Previous funding 

has gone to support community gardens, children’s play equipment, wellness spaces for youth, community education 

services, and other projects that have improved the health and wellness of Douglas County residents. For more 

information about the types of projects funded through this process, go to Community Impact - Umpqua Health. 

This year, the application period has changed. Applicants have from September 1st until October 31st, 2023 to submit 

their applications for consideration. The application can be found on UHA’s website here. For more information, email 

UHReports@umpquahealth.com.  

About Umpqua Health 

Umpqua Health is the parent company of Umpqua Health Alliance, one of 16 Oregon coordinated care organizations 

serving the Oregon Health Plan. The Roseburg-based company and its subsidiaries are focused on expanding access, 

improving care, and reducing unnecessary costs across the clinical space for more than 40,000 Douglas County residents 

on the Oregon Health Plan. 
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